
 
 
 
 

The Governance Committee of the 
Cornwall Community Hospital 

 
is seeking candidates for vacant positions on 

the volunteer Hospital Board of Directors 
 

Cornwall Community Hospital provides acute care hospital services and is governed by 
a board of twelve elected volunteers and six ex-officio directors.  Board members are 
expected to attend meetings of the Board, as well as regular committee meetings.  As 
volunteer directors of a charitable corporation, board members are not paid for their 
services. 

Directors will be selected according to their skill, experience and personal qualities.  The 
hospital seeks a balance within the board while considering unique requirements of the 
corporation at the time. 

Individuals who wish to be considered as a candidate for membership on the Board of 
Directors are requested to obtain an application form by contacting us: 

 Tel:  (613) 938-4240, Ext. 2262 
 Fax: (613) 930-4502 
 communications@cornwallhospital.ca 
 
The deadline for applications is Friday, April 17, 2015. 

 

 

mailto:communications@cornwallhospital.ca

